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My name is Scott MacLeod. I live in Klamath Falls and am a volunteer with the Klamath
County Sheriffs Office Small Boat Rescue

After reading the summary of HB 2080 | agree with part of the bill and disagree with part of it.
Raising a fee 33 percent per foot in one year is something California would do without batting
an eye. | moved out of there because of the excessive fees among other things. How about
making incremental raises, Something like fifty cents the first year and 25 cents the following
years up to $6.00. The same goes for the new title and transfer fees, add $5.00 per year until
you reach the $75.00. Lets be Oregon not California.

Thank You
Scott MacLeod
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